
St. Aloysius Redan &  
 St. James’ Sebastopol 
Sunday 16th June 2019 
Trinity Sunday Year C 
Parish Priest:  Fr. Kevin Maloney 
Presbytery:  508 Leith Street Redan 
Ph:  5331 4981 
Assistant Priest:  Fr. Lovin Lolo CSsR 
Ph:  0467 517  202 
Email:  tteranostra@yahoo.com 
 
Next Week’s Readings:  Genesis 14:18-20 Ps 109(110):1-41      Corinthians 11:23-26 Luke 9:11-17  

 

 

Mass Times 
 Redan        Sebastopol 
 5.00pm Vigil  9.00am     10.30am 
 Cathedral        Rokewood 
 5.30pm Vigil  8.00am 10.30am 5.00pm 3rd Sunday at 10.30am 
 
 Monday  12.05pm Cathedral 
 Tuesday  12.05pm Cathedral 
 Wednesday  12.05pm Cathedral 
 Thursday     9.30am Redan  12.05pm Cathedral 
 Friday     9.30am Sebastopol 12.05pm Cathedral 
 Saturday  10.00am Cathedral 
 Sacrament of Penance Cathedral  Saturday 11.30am 
 

 Recent Deaths:   Margaret Hanrahan, Betty Rodgers (Fr. Dan Arundell’s sister) 
 

 Anniversaries:   Gertrude Lewin, Eunice McNamara, Jean Nolan, Kevin Wickson,  
 Gerhard Zehner 

Please remember in your prayers the following: John Bond, Tony Bazzano, Leonie Street 
 

 BUPA Aged Care - Prayer Service Thursday, 20th June at 10.30am.  All Welcome 

Baptism Parent/ Information Sessions - These sessions are offered to parents wishing 
to have their children under 7 years of age baptised.  Meetings are held in the 
MacKillop/Glowrey rooms (small halls) in the  St. Patrick’s Cathedral precinct, 3 Lyons 
Street Sth, Ballarat at either 10.00am or 7.00pm. The next meetings will be held on 
Thursday 4th July. 

 

Parish Coordinators & Safeguarding Officers: 

Redan - Bernadette Lynch 

Ph:  0455 212 123 

Email:  redan@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours:  Tues, Wed & Thurs 9am – 3pm 

Sebastopol - Pauline O’Brien 

Ph:  5336 1353 

Email:  sebastopol@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office hours:  Tues, Thurs & Fri 9am – 3pm 

The parishes acknowledge that the Aboriginal people of Australia are our first nation peoples and the 

traditional owners and custodians of this land. 

We are Child Safe Parishes 

mailto:tteranostra@yahoo.com


St. Aloysius Parish Redan 
Collections for previous weekend 
Parish: $1007.00  Presbytery: $708.00 
 

Invitation to pray the Rosary - Thursday morning at 9am before the 9.30am Mass 
Adoration and Exposition - 1st & 3rd Friday of the month, 7.00pm-8.00pm 
 

Sacrament of Eucharist / First Communion 
Please welcome our first group of children who will be receiving the Sacrament of First Eucharist at 
both Masses this weekend. Please keep these children and their families in your prayers. 
 

Special Minister Formation -  Fr. Lovin will facilitate a session for any one in either parish  who is 
interested in becoming a Special Minister of the Eucharist.  Those who are already Ministers are more 
than welcome to attend to further their formation.  The session will be held in St. Aloysius Parish Centre 
on Tuesday 18th June from 6.00pm - 7.00pm. 
 

St Aloysius Feast Day Luncheon - A special invitation is extended to you, your family and friends to 
attend this celebration on Sunday June 23rd at the Flying Horse Bistro on the corner of Bell and Sutton 
St from noon.  Meals cost from$11.70 (1 course) to $14.40 (2 course) Free tea & coffee.  New 
parishioners will be  most welcome. Please register your name on the form in the foyer.  For more 
details contact Carmel Densley 0419117908 
 

Roster June 22nd /23rd  

Mass Leader Reader Offertory Sp Ministers Welcomer Projector Counters Cleaners 

5pm K Andrews J Hopkins N McGuigan J McCartin A Naus E Fernandez Team 5 
N Mcguigan 
P McGowan 

 

Team 1 
C Quirk 

M Czurlowski 

K Buttler 
N Chapman 

9am J Burns M Burns M Brown C Orchard  J George A Dulfer 

Children’s Liturgy - No children’s liturgy - First Eucharist Celebration 

************************************************************************ 

St. James’ Parish Sebastopol 
Collections for previous weekend 
Parish: $358.00  Presbytery: $262.00 
 

Opportunities for Prayer - Monday 10.30am Adoration and Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament. All welcome. 
Dates to Remember: 
Sunday 16th June  2.30pm Good Shepherd Servant Community Prayer Group 
Monday 17th June  1.00pm  Parish Craft Group 
Tuesday 18th June  2.00pm Diocesan Vision Consultation Meeting 
Monday 24th June  4.00pm St. Vincent de Paul Society Meeting  
St. James’ Parish Filipino Community 
Rosary      2nd Wednesday of the month at 7pm 
Good Shepherd Community Prayer Group 1st & 3rd Sunday of the month at 2.30pm 
 

Sacrament of Eucharist/First Communion - Today we welcome the following children and their families  
 who are with us for the celebration of the First Communion at Mass:   Sebastian Bazzano, Maddox  
 Burrows, Ebony Cooper, Ruby Connellan, Trixie Frankie, Xavier Hall, Isla Hawker, Shilo Mernik, Daniel  
 Ryan and Imogen Winch.  A big thankyou to the members of our Parish Sacramental Team who have  
 coordinated this preparation - Andrea Dillon, Claire Lay, Jan Schaper and Dolly Seery. Morning tea will  
 be held in the foyer after Mass.  Everyone is welcome to join us. 



Diocesan Vision Consultation 
Bishop Paul, through the Bishop's Advisory Council, has initiated a consultation process with the people 
of the diocese regarding developing a Diocesan Vision for now and the coming years.  Parishioners from 
both  parishes are invited to gather at St. James’ Foyer on Tuesday 18th June at 2pm to work through a 
process to give your voice to a Diocesan Vision. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society Winter Appeal 
St. James’ St. Vincent de Paul invite Parishioners to help us to help others in need this winter in the 
local community.  Non perishable items, warm blankets, baby and toddler disposable nappies can be 
left in the foyer.  We thank you all once again for your support in past appeals.  Envelopes are available 
and donations can be placed on collection plates.  Receipts will be issued to all, if details are left.  We 
also welcome new members to join us.  We meet on the 2nd & 4th Mondays of the month at 4.00pm in 
the foyer.  Enquiries please contact Anne 0409 547 953 and Sr. Marie 0448 316 494. 

 

Happy 80th Birthday - You are invited to celebrate Sr. Marie’s birthday on Sunday 23rd June 2019 at 
10.30am Mass followed morning tea in the foyer.  Please bring a plate to share.  Thank you. 
 

Prayer after Communion 
God, my creator, breathe on me, renew me, refresh me, extend my abilities, comfort me 

in adjusting to changes in health, mobility and activity.  Body of Jesus Christ flow  
through every fibre of my being. Keep me well, and hope filled, always. Holy Spirit use 

me in my situation, for the good of others.   
Amen 

************************************************************************ 

Ballarat Diocesan Information, News and Events 

     Plenary Council – National Themes for Discernment Announced 
The six National Themes for Discernment invite people to reflect, to pray and to   consider how God is 
calling the People of God to be a Christ-centred Church in Australia that is: 

·         Missionary and Evangelising 
·         Inclusive, Participatory and Synodal 
·         Prayerful and Eucharistic 
·         Humble, Healing and Merciful 
·         A Joyful, Hope-Filled and Servant Community 
·         Open to conversion, Renewal and Reform. 

The discernment process will involve establishing working groups for each National Theme for 
Discernment.  People in faith communities across Australia will also be called to participate locally in 
their own communal Listening and Discernment encounters.  The outcomes of what is discerned 
during this time will shape the agenda for the first session of Plenary Council in October 2020.  For 
more information go to www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au 
 

Asylum Seeker Fundraiser - Nazareth House Hall (218 Mill Street, Ballarat) will be the venue again this  
 year for the Ballarat House of Welcome annual luncheon, as we raise funds to assist vulnerable people  
 in our community.  Come along and hear our dynamic speakers, along with the Nuer dancers and the  
 amazing St Alipius School children singing.  Wednesday, June 19, 2019 beginning at 12.30pm with  
 speakers and entertainment commencing at 1.00pm.  Admission $20.00.  For enquiries phone  
 0401175045 or Facebook House of Welcome – Ballarat. 
 

Joy Spreading is back! - A social event for young Catholic adults (18-30) featuring an inspiring talk,  
 some free food & drink, and the chance to connect with other young Catholics in the area.  The next  
 gathering will be held in ‘The Aviary’ at the Golden City Hotel on Tuesday, July 16, 2019 from 6.30pm.  
 The Vicar General, Fr Kevin Maloney, will be presenting a short talk entitled ‘Good and Evil in the  
 Creation Narratives’.  For more information, visit the Youth & Young Adult Ministry page of the Diocesan  
 website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au or contact Patrick, ph.  5337 7160. 

http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/
http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/
http://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/

